
 
  

  

Maths Newsletter 
Welcome to the final Maths Newsletter for this half term. During half term, why not have a go at the challenge for your year 

group below with your family? If you do complete it, make sure you show how you solved it and hand it in to Miss Cheetham 

by Friday 10th June. Prizes will be awarded on Monday 13th June.  Read below for an exciting Times Tables Rockstars 

competition!            Miss Cheetham 
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Year 3 and 4 Year 5 and 6 
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Five friends (Allegra, Ben, Clara, Flora, and Zach) are 
each allergic to something different: pollen, shellfish, 
bee stings, cats, or nuts. 

• Allegra has a food allergy 

• Ben can play with his kitten for hours without issue 
(or medicine). 

• Clara’s allergy is not related to animals. 

• Flora has seasonal allergies. 

Can you figure out who is allergic to what? 

 

Abigail, Oliver, Rosa, and Blake all attend the same 
summer camp, where they can cook, kayak, rock climb, 
and zip-line. Each child has a different favourite activity. 

• Abigail’s favourites activity isn’t rock climbing. 

• Oliver is afraid of heights. 

• Rosa can’t do her favourite activity without a 
harness. 

• Blake likes to keep his feet on the ground at all 
times. 

Can you figure out who likes what? 

 

Four children each own one pet. Use the clues below 

to find out which pet each child has. 

1. The boy has a dog 

2. Sue has a pet with 2 legs 

3. Mary does NOT have a fish 

EYFS 

Say the pattern aloud. Draw the two shapes that 

come next for each line. 

During half term, there is going to be a TTRS ‘Boys VS Girls Battle’ for all the children in Years 2-6, running 

from Friday 27th May – Monday 6th June. Your child can log in and play any game at any point during this time 

to earn points. Every correct answer in any game type is worth 1 point. The team with the highest average 

number of correct answers will be the winner, and the winning team will get 10 minutes extra play time during 

the week commencing 6th June.  Good luck! 


